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From the Desk of 
Lieutenant General Lori Reynolds, USMC (Ret.)

Cyber Resilience and the Russia Threat

As I write this today, people around the world are watching the actions of Russia as it threatens an 
invasion of Ukraine. Whether or not international diplomacy is successful, the threat of cyber activity 
is real and high; not just for Ukraine but for all of us. 

The notice linked below from the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA) provides 
helpful recommendations for leaders across all Industries, financial sectors and municipalities to 
consider. I urge you to give this bulletin a few minutes of your time today and to support implementation 
of its recommendations. Remember: cybersecurity is a team sport.  

CISA Urges Organizations to Implement Immediate Cybersecurity Measures to Protect Against 
Potential Threats
01/18/2022 08:51 AM EST

Original release date: January 18, 2022

In response to recent malicious cyber incidents in Ukraine — including the defacement of government 
websites and the presence of potentially destructive malware on Ukrainian systems — CISA has 
published CISA Insights: Implement Cybersecurity Measures Now to Protect Against Potential Critical 
Threats. 

Click here to read the full release from CISA.

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDHSCISA/bulletins/306741a

